Wigdor Partner Michael Willemin has been
Recognized in Bloomberg Law’s Fourth
Annual “They’ve Got Next: The 40 Under
40”

July 25,2024 « News & Press
Congratulations to Michael Willemin Named to Fourth Annual “They’ve Got Next: The 40 Under 40" .

Bloomberg Law announced that Michael Willemin has been recognized as one of 40 leading young
lawyers nationwide in the fourth annual “They’'ve Got Next: The 40 Under 40.” Michael is among the 40
young lawyers nationwide spotlighted across a wide range of practice areas.

Bloomberg Law’s “They’ve Got Next: The 40 Under 40" initiative invites law firms and corporations
across the United States to nominate distinguished legal professionals for this esteemed annual
accolade. Nominees are evaluated on their achievements in client service, leadership capabilities, and
dedication to pro bono activities.

“Our 2024 honorees represent the best of the future of the legal profession,” said Lisa Helem, executive
editor, Bloomberg Industry Group. “This elite group of young leaders excels in foreseeing and navigating
the complexities their clients face. Through their successes, they elevate, innovate and serve — not only
clients but their communities beyond. They also represent a range of practice areas, life experiences and
cultures — diverse in all senses of the word.”

Read more about Michael here: They've Got Next: The 40 Under 40- Michael Willemin of Wigdor
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